
From: 

Prof. Brian Shoichet, 

The School of Pharmacy at UC San Francisco 

 

Dear colleagues,  

 

I read this news with great sadness.  Hualiang made great contributions to the field, 

his untimely death leaves a huge hole in medicinal chemistry.   

 

Please extend my regrets to his family, friends, and colleagues.  

 

Brian 


